
Dear BRC users  
 
 
RIKEN BRC Experimental Plant Division is emailing you to get your attention on 
our resource distribution. Your inquiry about any item in the announcement is 
always welcome.  
 
1. Shipping and Receiving Orders 

 
Shipment 
We have had to reschedule or postpone shipping orders, due to unstable 
postal condition announced by JP Post. We would appreciate your 
understanding our last-minute notice given such sudden changes on their 
announcement.  

 
Smooth Customs Clearance 
Being prepared for required documents and arrangements make customs 
clearance sure thing. Please consult your government officers about required 
procedures to import biological materials from Japan. We would like to learn 
more about case-by-case matters to accumulate our experiences and would 
like to avoid biological resources from destroyed or deteriorated at customs 
inspections. 

 
 
2. Publication of TF-GR lines 

 
Recently, development of Arabidopsis transcription factor-glucocorticoid 
receptor (TF-GR) lines was reported. (Shimada S et al. Plant J. doi: 
10.1111/tpj.15796. PMID: 35510416) 
The authors deposited the lines with RIKEN BRC. If you have interests in this 
resource, please contact us by E-mail (plant.brc@riken.jp). 
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